
 

 

Official Plan Review - Virtual Open House 

Validate Goals and Objectives 
 

The Municipality of Temagami is undertaking an update to the Official Plan document, and your input 

is needed. To provide the community with an opportunity for input on the Official Plan, the Municipality 

has scheduled an Open House to validate the goals and objectives for the Municipality of Temagami 

Official Plan that were previously discussed at an in-person workshop in July of 2019.  Due to COVID-

19, the Open House will be held virtually. The Official Plan is a primary tool for directing growth, 

development and community building over the next 20 years. 

 

The Virtual Open House will be held on Tuesday, May 25, 2021 from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm.  Details 

are included below:   

 

 To register to attend the Virtual Open House, please email the Municipal Clerk at 

clerk@temagami.ca or leave a voicemail message 705-569-3421 (Ext. 208).   Details on the 

Virtual Open House will be emailed to you prior to the meeting date. 

 

 All content related to the Official Plan Review, including reference and background materials, 

project schedule and Virtual Open House instructions will be made available at the Municipality’s 

Website on the ‘Official Plan Review’ page at the following link: 
           https://www.temagami.ca/o_u_r_c_o_m_m_u_n_i_t_y/official_plan_review. 

 

 The Municipality’s Planning Consultants, MHBC Planning, will provide a brief presentation on 

the Official Plan Review Project, including a status update and project timeline; and will provide 

a presentation that summarizes what was heard at the previous Open House Meeting in July of 

2019, prior to the COVID-19 pandemic putting the project on hold.    

 

 During the presentation, there will be an opportunity for further input to be provided by the public 

to ensure that the feedback obtained at the first Open House is validated and any new 

information is able to be provided.  

 

 In preparation for the Virtual Open House, staff will post a summary of the material received at 

the July 2019 Open House on the Municipality’s website by Monday, May 10, 2021.   

 

If you would like to receive notices for future meetings or milestones pertaining to the Official Plan 

Review, please register your contact information at the email address above or leave a voicemail at the 

number above.   

 

For additional information on the Official Plan Review, please visit the Municipality of Temagami 

Official Plan Review webpage at: https://www.temagami.ca/o_u_r_c_o_m_m_u_n_i_t_y/official_plan_review  
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